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Call from Pemiscot County Special School District

Shortly before noon, I received a call from the Pemiscot County Special School
District . Their power is out and they could not reach Ameren UE via telephone . All they
got were recorded messages. Their concern was that both Pemiscot County Special School
District and Delta C-7 School District have large quantities of frozen goods stored in
freezers that they serve to school children at lunch . They really needed direction as to how
long power was going to be out, so they could make a decision about bringing in generators
or moving the frozen food .

I e-mailed Wess Henderson asking him to look into this matter . At the time, Wess
and Lena Mantle were unavailable, so I called Gaye Suggett from Ameren to relay the
above-mentioned comments to her and asked for a response to the schools . She responded
she would look into it and that someone would contact the school . Gaye subsequently
called me to tell me they had spoken with a representative of the school and estimated
service would be restored tomorrow.
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